

November 18, 2013

Dear Terry,

As a Middle School, we often worry about bringing in new performers since we aren't sure how they will be able to relate to our adolescent audience. You and Oleg, however, demonstrated not only a mastery in musical collaboration, but also in your ability to connect with our fifth through eighth grade students. Utilizing musical genius with a folky coziness, you won over our crowd with individual and whole audience participation punctuated with humor and valuable lessons on how to work together. The Russian Duo is a must for schools wishing to broaden their students' exposure to different cultures, the benefits of the arts, and teamwork!

All my best,

Casey Schnieber

CCDS 6th Grade Science & Team Leader

MS Dean of Students

